From:

Sent:Wednesday, 16 June 2021 8:43 AMTo:Health and Environment CommitteeSubject:Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee

Dear Health Committee Members,

As a practicing Catholic I am extremely concerned with this bill. I feel it goes against freedom of religion when people are asked to something that is contrary to our beliefs. I goes against the fifth commandment of GOD Himself --- YOU SHALL NOT KILL. This was given to Moses. Disobedience to this is punishable to HELL for both the patient and health practitioner after death. Think about this please, PLEASE!

Sincerely, Veronica Garnier

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com